
Dear 

 

Thank you for your enquiry.  Our Open Mornings will run from 9.30am to 10.30am on the following 

mornings: 

Tuesday 3rd October 

Wednesday 4th October 

Thursday 5th October 

Friday 6th October 

 

Tuesday 10th October 

Wednesday 11th October 

Thursday 12th October 

Friday 13th October. 

 

Please let me know which morning is your preference and I will book your place.  If you can confirm 

your name, mobile contact number and your child’s name and their primary school, I will then be 

able to confirm your appointment. 

We look forward to hearing from you. 

Regards, 

 


